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By arrangement with the Department of Water and Environmental Regulation, noise levels are monitored 

by Kalgoorlie Consolidated Gold Mines (KCGM) at five reference locations, to determine compliance 

against the noise level standards set in the Environmental Protection (Fimiston Gold Mine Noise 

Emissions) Approval 2016. 

Monitoring is performed each quarter during the night time to minimise the sources of contributing noise 

other than mining (i.e. traffic).

The five reference locations are:

NOISE 
MONITORING REPORT

•	 Barton Street Williamstown (BSW)

•	 Boulder Primary School (BPS)

•	 Kalgoorlie Technical School (KTS) 

•	 Outram Street Boulder (OSB)

•	 York Street Boulder (YSB)

In accordance with the 2016 Noise and Vibration Monitoring and Management Plan, the Quarterly 

Compliance Noise Monitoring results will be provided on the KCGM website www.superpit.com.au. 

Please contact the KCGM Public Interaction Line on 9022 1100 if you have any queries or concerns regarding 

noise from our operation.

KCGM QUARTERLY COMPLIANCE MONITORING RESULTS Q1, 2018
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